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	Reasons for Attending or not Attending


	VS exam form preparation

	Issues from Previous Meetings or Year:


	None

	General Description of Activities of the Organization and/or Meeting:


	1. Dan gave a PowerPoint presentation reviewing 2010 exam statistics and demographics of R.T.s who work in vascular sonography. 
2. The committee reviewed, revised, and finalized a new exam form, VS3A.  The scored items were carefully screened to verify that they are accurate and up-to-date.  Replacements were made as needed.  This form will be launched in July 2011. 

3. While reviewing the form, the committee felt that several terms have become outdated and need to be changed.  They include changing lesser saphenous to small saphenous, greater saphenous to great saphenous, superficial femoral vein to femoral vein, Baker’s cyst to Baker cyst, Raynaud’s disease to Raynaud disease, Takayasu’s syndrome to Takayasu syndrome, and Buerger’s disease to Buerger disease.  Although these changes are minor, they were made on 9 items that will be scored on this exam. Michael Yoes, our senior psychometrician, conducted an exercise to get the committee’s opinion on whether or not the terminology changes will have any effect on the difficulty of the items.  The consensus was that the difficulty may be slightly changed, but any changes should be very minor.  We plan to closely monitor the performance of these items, but we do not anticipate any issues related to these changes   
4. The committee had to create some pilot items (new questions) for this exam.  The committee wrote 19 items, including four with video clips and others with new images, which were placed onto this exam as pilots.  The total number of pilots increased from 20 to 25 to give the VS bank a greater depth.  We would like to thank those who brought in images, video clips, and everyone on the committee for working together so well to create these items.  Several out of date items were rewritten and additional video items will be placed into the unused pilot bank for use on a future form. 
5. We discussed the sonography/vascular sonography practice analysis that will begin this spring.  Committee members are encouraged to look over the task inventory and content specifications and let us know if there are additional areas that should be surveyed.  All your recommendations will be discussed with the practice analysis advisory committee.
6. On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the ARRT staff, Dr. Jerry Reid presented Shari Koepp with a plaque expressing appreciation for her many years on the Vascular Sonography Examination Committee.  We also thank Roger Faselt for his hard work this committee.

After we conclude the practice analysis project, we will need to get together to review a new form based on new content specifications.  We estimate this will be in about two years and will contact everyone on the committee to set a date.  Thank you for taking time out from your busy schedules to make the trip to Minnesota.
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